I attended OLLO during its last year in NY, after which we all moved to Worcester. I have wonderfull memories of friendship, with folks like Jeff Archambault and Pete Cousimano. Unfortunately Pete left this world in 12/69. A great loss of a terrific guy. I remember intramural soccer, getting demerits for moving our beds onto the front porch (and lots of other reasons!), and the valued bonding with friends and faculty. My brother, Claude, attended during OLLO's last 2 years in NY and he also holds wonderful memories. I'm thrilled to have found this website!

- Andre Tremblay (frosh '67).